
 
  

 

07/11/2019 

General Information 
 

 
Notification of cheating during Part-66 type training examination 

 

On request of the EASA Foreign Approvals Section, please be notified of cheating during the Basic 
Module 3 B1 training exam on 27 August 2019 by the following person: 

Name      Date of Birth   

Saleh Tareq Sayyar                                                 31/07/2000 

    

These persons are to be banned from any examination until 27 August 2020. 

For further information please contact: 

Massimiliano BAZZOCCHI (massimiliano.bazzocchi@easa.europa.eu) 

  

 

 

Your safety is our mission. 
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